
(Left) Santa Parade float– 1993 

 

2020 school year started like any 
other year, even holding the first 
few Lenten fish fries of the season. 
Then on March 24, the state shut 
down due to 
COVID-19.  
School became 
remote for the 
remainder of the 
year and even 
Masses became 
virtual.   
Virtual art 
projects, science 
projects , spirit 
weeks, and 
birthdays 
became the norm. 

In 2000, we began our 
annual “Come and Grow 

With Us” Community 
Garden outside of the 

school building.  

          We returned to in person 
learning in the Fall of 2021 with face 
masks. We used desk shields during 
snack and took temperatures with a 
thermal camera. 

Field trips were reinstated during the 
2021-2022 school year.  

Athletics returned at the 
start of the 2021 school 

year.  


